
 

 

BRADFORD AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

On-Line Learners Meals 2021-2022                                                 

 

The Bradford Area School District (BASD) is happy to report that the State has approved the distribution 

of meals for students enrolled in the district and receiving education via one of the District’s On-Line 

Learning programs.  The meals will be distributed via curbside pickup on the first day of the school week 

from 10:00 am to 10:30 am and will include breakfasts and lunches for the instructional days for the week.  

Meals will only be provided for days on the BASD Academic Calendar.  BASD is a CEP district, which means 

all students are entitled to one free breakfast and lunch per school day.   

To ensure the integrity of our program and in accordance with the USDA Guidelines, BASD has 

implemented the following procedures: 

The Parent or Legal Guardian can fill out the form at the link below.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=chQ05Cj70EuJg5aA4nptjb67UDG6cvZBp

d4OWckg-bFUQ0Y3VEs2WERNV1BMMlFNUU8zSUVXTEhZVi4u 

OR 

The Parent or Legal Guardian can contact Dana Mollander at 814-362-3841, Ext 2522 or 

dmollander@bradfordareaschools.org for more information. 

If the child(ren) isn’t present, only the Parent or Legal Guardian will be allowed to pick up and sign for 

their child(ren) meals.  Proof of identification will be required at the time of pick up. 

 

The School District does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, color, national or ethnic origin, sex, or handicap in 

employment practices or in administration of any of its education programs and activities in accordance with applicable federal 

statutes and regulations. EOE 
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